Dear Members and Friends of PCO:

Enclosed is a set of materials related to the 2023 Stewardship Campaign to support the church
in 2024, “Gratitude for the past, present, and future”. This year the focus of the campaign is
expressing our gratitude for the blessings this congregation has enjoyed over the past 60 years,
currently enjoys and we hope will continue to enjoy for many years to come. We have much to
appreciate.

In this packet you will find the following items.

1) A booklet outlining our accomplishments in 2023 and each committee’s vision for
what we can do in 2024.

2) If you pledged or gave to the church in 2023, you will find your statement of giving to
date for the year. Please review this for accuracy and bring your giving up to date if
you are able.

3) An estimate of giving card. In planning the church’s budget for 2024, it is very helpful
for the Session to have an estimate of the amount of giving that can be anticipated
from the congregation. Please complete the enclosed Estimate of Giving card and
plan to return it on Dedication Sunday November 12. If you are unable to attend
church on November 12, please mail it or drop if this card off at the church.

4) An Invitation to Serve / Time and Talent Survey. Our church family needs the active
participation of all its members in support of its many ministries. Please complete the
enclosed Time and Talent Survey and return it to the Church along with your Estimate
of Giving card.

Please prayerfully consider the many ways that God has blessed you and those you love and
express your gratitude for those blessings in your support of the Presbyterian Church of
Okemos, the place we collectively worship and serve our God.

Grace and Peace,

The Stewardship Cemmittee



